
2021 Chairpersons AGM Report 

Congratulations to all of us. We have managed yet another year being affected by Covid-19.  

Another year of showing how adaptive we are, continuing to support our children through their 

learning years.  

It may not yet be over, however the school, the community and the students are learning to live 

with Covid and continue to strive forward. 

School Board 

During 2021 we had many discussions 

• Uniforms were again discussed and long trouser for winter were introduced for girls, if they 

wish to wear them 

• Parking Zones to help with drop offs and pick ups 

• Marketing Brochures 

• Class Structures for 2022 

• Covid Management 

• Reports from Staff, WHS, Principals and P&F 

• Building Plans 

Thank you to all of those who were regularly present, willing to provide constructive input, into 

shaping the school’s future. 

I certainly encourage anyone who feels they can contribute in a proactive way to join the board. 

P&F 

The Parent and Friends, as always had some very successful fundraising days leading to fun 

purchases for the students 

• Soup Day 

• Sports Day 

• Easter Raffle 

• Kytons Fundraiser 

• Mini Monet painting exhibition 

• Shrove Tuesday 

• Pizza Day 

• Donut 

• Sausage 

• Wine drive 

• Show bags 

• Mother day 

• Care freezer 

• Winter warmer raffle 

• Casuals days 



• Crazy hair Day 

• Crazy socks Day 

• Disco 

• Xmas 

• Veggie Garden 

• Butterfly Garden 

 

 

As always the P&F were an invaluable group who work hard to provide fun events and fundraising 

for the school. Well done parents 

Teaching 

Thank you to all of the teachers whom I’m sure also had a challenging year, for a variety of reasons. 

Covid, parents and children, can’t be an easy gig, but you did it. Well done!! 

Conclusion 

Thank you to everyone whom has contributed to a seamless education for our children. 

Whether that be in class or leaning from home. It was consistent and engaging. 

Special thanks to 

• Our dedicated principle Helena Card 

• Teresa Pascoe our APRIM, who is always there to support everyone. 

• Niamh McKeough for her expertise in finance 

• Members of the finance committee 

• Our active board members, who showed up for every meeting, dedicated to provide a 

proactive input into the schools future. 

• Our lovely ladies in reception, Meri and Sarah whom are always there to help 

• Dianne Fulwood, for organising our schools sport teams. 

• Our teachers and ESO’s who have adapted learning for our children during these difficult 

times. 

• And of course our children, who show up every day with their smiley little faces ready to 

learn something new every day. 

 

Wishing everyone a happy and healthy 2022 

Jane Kelb 

Chairperson CTK School (Acting) 

 


